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From: sandra bates |GGG
Sent: September 22, 2018 1:52 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Bill 27

To whom it may concern

| am against Bill 27 in the regards to SPCA having the ability to enter pastures without the consent of the animal owners.
I have 4 horses that | love and treat like they are more than just livestock. | myself am careful about going from one barn
to another, always being conscious of whether | could carry a contagious disease to my animals.

| cannot afford the huge(yes it would be massive) vet bill that would or could come from such neglect of people that are
allowed to traipse from one pasture to another.

It would be horrific if my animals came down sick from such a thing.

Vets and farriers, take great care in going from farm to farm.





